
St. Joan of Arc 

Landscape Team  

Saturday, October 10, 2015 

Mega Mulch Day 
 

12 members of the SJA Landscape Team along with 24 scouts and parents 

from Boy Scout Troop 306 spent Saturday morning hauling, dumping, and 

spreading 45 yards of regrinds mulch which was donated by the York County 

Composting facility (value $585.00). There were no hauling fees-Jim Quail 

hauled the mulch. The landscaped beds that are in the moat area of the back 

parking lot were mulched. This area had not been mulched in three years.  

Volunteers also collected loose logs and stacked and tarped the wood, 

weeded, raked up yard debris, pruned and shaped plants, freshened the 

piazza, and freshened the landscape at Father Mike’s house and the Mary 

Fisher House. 

 
Landscape Bed with piles of mulch to be spread.  Completed landscape bed 
 

 
Trees with mulch piles throughout the beds.  Volunteers completing the raking of the mulch. 

 



 
Completed mulching of the entire area. 

 

Thanks to the generous donation of food and drink from the Gloucester Chick-Fil-A the 

landscape team, the scouts and parents of the scouts ate lunch together behind the Mary 

Fisher House on the newly installed patio and celebrated a year of excellent landscaping 

work at St. Joan of Arc.   

 

The team will soon be collecting leaves throughout the landscape this fall with the leaf 

vacuum and the blower. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Jim Orband 

Chair, Landscape Team 


